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Dear colleagues,

After the well-organized virtual EAONO 
meeting in London in 2021, we like to 
welcome you to the 2024 face-to-face 
EAONO workshop which will be organized 
in the oldest city of the Netherlands; 
Nijmegen. The beautiful and historically 
rich city of Nijmegen is located in the 
east of the Netherlands near the 
German border. A large percentage of 
the inhabitants of the city are in their 
20’s due to the number of schools and 
universities located there. The 
conference venue will be Concertgebouw 
de Vereeniging, a concert hall officially
opened in 1915 and built in a mixture 
of Art Nouveau and Art Deco styles.
We are looking forward to an inspiring 
programme with state-of-the-art lectures, 
scientific presentations and discussions. 
Moreover, there will be ample opportunity 
to submit and present original papers.
More information will be published soon 
on the website www.eaono2024.org

Looking forward to welcoming you
On behalf of the organizing committee

Jef Mulder and Myrthe Hol

http://www.eaono2024.org/

